
 

 
Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 

November 17, 2023 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Pedestrian Safety 
 
Speeding and failure to yield at crosswalks is an ongoing safety concern near the terminals at SFO. 
All ground transportation providers, including taxis, are reminded to always stay below the 20mph 
speed limit in the terminal area and to always yield to pedestrians at crosswalks. Enforcement efforts 
will be increased, and citations will be issued. 
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